
tel 416-495-5499 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 

VIA EMAIL and RESS 

August 14, 2020 

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: EB-2020-0160 Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
Windsor Pipeline Replacement Project (“Project”) – Section 101 Application 
Interrogatory Responses  

In accordance with the Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1 issued by the OEB on 
June 30, 2020, enclosed please find interrogatory responses from Enbridge Gas. 

In accordance with the OEB’s revised Practice Direction on Confidential Filings effective 
October 28, 2016, all confidential information has been redacted from the following response: 

• Exhibit PP.10, Attachment 1

The confidential Exhibit is being sent separately via email to the Board. 

If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

Rakesh Torul 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 

cc: Scott Stoll, Aird and Berlis LLP 
EB-2020-0160 Intervenors 

Rakesh Torul 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

mailto:EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com

	VIA EMAIL and RESS
	Re: EB-2019-0172 Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”)

		2020-08-14T16:24:13-0400
	Rakesh Torul




